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Sokolowski, Rosana

From: Smith, Michelle
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2009 2:56 PM
To: Sokolowski, Rosana; Yow, Gene; Christman, Bill
Subject: FW: 13th Monthly Construction Report for Chelan River Project

 
-------------------------------------------  
From: Adan Archuleta[SMTP:ADAN.ARCHULETA@FERC.GOV]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2009 2:55:15 PM  
To: Smith, Michelle  
Cc: Douglas D. Boyer; Edward Perez; Patrick Regan  
Subject: 13th Monthly Construction Report for Chelan River Project  
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

 
 

Dear Ms. Smith: 

This is to acknowledge Mr. M. Gene Yow’s August 14, 2009 letter transmitting three copies of the 13th

Chelan River Project Monthly Report for the Lake Chelan Hydroelectric Project, FERC No. 637.  As 
there were no items of interest to report and work is progressing as planned, we have no comments 
at this time. 

Thank you for your continued support in dam safety.  This e-mail is being sent lieu of an 
acknowledgement letter.  If you have any questions, please call me at 503-552-2717. 

Adan G. Archuleta 
Civil Engineer  

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
805 SW Broadway, Suite 550 
Portland, OR 97205 

Office : (503) 552 - 2717 
FAX : (503) 552 - 2799 
e-mail : adan.archuleta@ferc.gov  


